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Message from  
Mrs Anderson 

 
 

It is a strange day for us all at 

Churchfields as we close our 

school for the foreseeable 

future. We will miss seeing 

your happy, smiley faces 

and also watching you grow 

and learn each day. 

We have planned lots of fun 

learning activities you can 

do at home with your 

families, including a private 

YouTube channel where we 

will read stories and keep in 

touch with you. Please 

check your emails regularly 

for home learning packs. 

We would also like to thank 

you for the messages of 

support and kind words we 

have received and also the 

parent that took time out to 

pick up some shopping for 

one of our teachers - you 

know who you are!  

We wish you all well for the 

next few weeks and hope to 

see you back in school as 

soon as is possible. 

Best wishes 

Mrs Anderson, Mrs Beck and 

the CIS Team  
 

 

 
FIRE STATION VISIT 

 
 

 
This week Year 1 experienced some 

extremely exciting visits to 

Woodford Fire Station.  They each 

got to be in charge of the hose and 

to sit in the fire engine! 

 
CORONAVIRUS UPDATE 

We will continue to pass on 

updated information from 

Redbridge or DfE.  At this time, the 

advice for the public is detailed 

here:                      

https://www.gov.uk/guidance/coron

avirus-covid-19-information-for-

the-public 

We will continue reminding children 

about good hygiene and ask that 

you also encourage your children 

to practice good hygiene and 

remain vigilant at this time. 
 

 

Cycle Confident Training 

 

 
 

 
Bikeability came into school on 

Monday for the Nursery children to 

learn to ride.  

 

 

 

Diary Dates 
 

 
 

 

We will inform you of any 

future Diary dates on our return 

to school. 

 

 

Remember to check your 

emails for correspondence 

and home learning packs 
 

 

http://www.churchfieldsinfant.com/
https://www.gov.uk/guidance/coronavirus-covid-19-information-for-the-public
https://www.gov.uk/guidance/coronavirus-covid-19-information-for-the-public
https://www.gov.uk/guidance/coronavirus-covid-19-information-for-the-public

